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6 October 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Re: Year 11 Supporting Success Evening - Thursday 14 October 2021, 4.30pm–6.00pm 
 
We are writing to inform you of an upcoming event for Year 11 students and their parents and 
carers. 
 
The aim of this evening is to provide you with essential information and guidance to enable you 
to support your child in the best way possible during their examination courses throughout this 
year.  
  
The evening will consist of two sessions: 
 
4.30pm – 5.00pm - Activity Studio 
A presentation giving key information and advice regarding the demands of the next year, and 
key dates, examination board regulations and expectations will be shared with you. 
 
5.00pm – 6.00pm - Curriculum Workshops   
Following the presentation, you will have an opportunity to take refreshments with our 
Curriculum Leaders who will be available to answer subject specific questions, share valuable 
resources and revision advice. You will also have the opportunity to collect your child’s free 
personalised revision pack, including over £30 of free revision guides.  
 
We hope that you are able to attend this event and find it useful in supporting your child over 
the next demanding year.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mr I Craig      
Senior Assistant Principal         
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